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AMCS Honors Airport
Commissioner Val Velasco
Congratulations to Los Angeles 
Airport Commissioner and 
Gateway Board Member Val 
Velasco, who was recognized 
with the Airport Marina 
Counseling Service 2022 
Community Builder award 
at the clinic’s annual Spring 
Celebration gala event. 
Commissioner Velasco was 
introduced by LAWA Executive 
Director Justin Erbacci and 
celebrated for her many 
years of community service. 
The event, held at Loyola 
Marymount University, helped 
raise more than $350,000 

for AMCS, which provides 
low-cost community mental 
health services and trains new 
therapists.

“There is no one more 
deserving of this award than 
Val, she is a strong advocate 
for our community, and we are 
so proud of all that she has 
accomplished,” said Charles 
Bassett, President of Gateway 
LA.

photo by Venice Paparazzi

Wishing all the new hotel general managers a warm 
welcome to the Gateway Los Angeles area! Best of luck!

Mary Balanon
Four Points by Sheraton

Rodolfo Gutierrez
Holiday Inn LAX

Kenan Tekin
Hyatt Place / Hyatt House LAX

Rachael Hernandez
Embassy Suites LAX North
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Gateway Shreds
Another program offered by Gateway LA is our semi-annual shredding 
events. These events are hosted at each of our area office buildings in 

partnership with Shred Time, a local, full-service shredding company. The 
company provides a complete array of data and destruction services, 

which are performed on-site using their state-of-the-art mobile shredding 
trucks. This past May 11th and 12th we shredded and recycled over 16,000 
pounds of documents for our Gateway LA stakeholders. Save the date for 

the next upcoming shredding events on November 2nd and 3rd.

Closed Circuit Television CameraS
NOW IN FULL OPERATION

The Gateway Los Angeles CCTV camera system 
is now fully installed and operational throughout 
the district. This 30-camera system is on 24-hours 
a day, seven days a week, and utilizes the latest 
in night vision and facial recognition software. The 
technology has greatly improved the effectiveness 
of our security detail and our ability to assist 
property owners with deterring and reporting 
criminal activity. To date, we have assisted local 
law enforcement agencies with their investigative 
work in several instances and have aided in their 
ability to prosecute crimes. Along with this system, 
we have installed 22 warning signs “this area 
is under surveillance,” to inform the public that 
criminal behavior is not wanted in our district.

“Gateway Los Angeles has made a significant 
investment in this program, and we are thrilled 
to see it in place and working so well to protect 
our district,” said Charles Bassett, President of 
Gateway LA.

WELCOME!



LA28 Leaders Highlight What’s to Come
for the Olympic and Paralympic Games

On May 12, 2022, the Gateway Los Angeles 
Board of Directors hosted its first in-person 
meeting since January of 2020. We were 
fortunate enough to receive a presentation 
from Michelle Schwartz, Chief External Affairs 
Officer and Marissa Pettys, Senior Manager 
of Hospitality Strategy and Operations for 
LA28, the organization that will lead the 2028 
Olympic and Paralympic Games. Their mission 
is to celebrate our community’s diversity and 
creativity to collectively design a Games that 
we all can be a part of.  The LA28 team did a 
phenomenal job of sharing how the Olympics 
will contribute economically to the greater 
Los Angeles’ area. They also presented an 

extensive list of venues that will be used to host 
this renowned sporting event and highlight the 
City of Angels and its unique characteristics on 
the world’s stage. For more information about 
LA28 go to www.la28.org.

Getting to Know SoFi
The vast roof of SoFi Stadium is made 
up of hundreds of semi-translucent 
panels that diffuse sunlight during the 
day to reduce glare and help cool the 
building. At night, the canopy becomes 
a giant, illuminated screen, thanks 
to a network of LED lights that can 
project images and video. The roof can 

even air live TV. In November 2020, 
the Rams showed their Monday Night 
Football game against the Tampa Bay 
Buccaneers on the stadium’s canopy, 
offering an aerial show to airplane 
passengers on their final approach to 
nearby LAX.

LAX Consolidated Car Rental Facility 
Construction Reaches Key Milestone

After nearly three years and more than 4 million work hours, 
Los Angeles International Airport’s consolidated car rental 
facility achieved a major construction milestone earlier this 
month: the handing over of the car-rental return building to 13 
rental car brand tenants to build out their customer space.

The transition, which took place on June 2, marked the 
latest project phase for what will become the largest rental 
car facility in the world. With the infrastructure for the 6.3 
million-square-foot building complex in place – including 
the concrete superstructure, elevators, escalators and 
landscaping – tenants can now construct their rental 
counters, waiting areas, office spaces and entry/exit booths.

This is all in preparation for the facility’s opening, which is 
scheduled for summer of 2023. A few weeks or months after 
that, the opening is set for the $2 billion, 2.25-mile automated 
people mover system that will connect the consolidated car 
rental facility with airport terminals.

Gateway Exec Receives Helmsman 
Leadership Award
On June 17, Gateway LA’s 
Executive Director, Christina 
Davis received the Helmsman 
Leadership Award from the 
LAX Coastal Chamber of 
Commerce at their annual 
Installation Dinner. She received 
this honor recognizing her 
work as a community leader, 
which included advocating 
for business as well as the 
development of the Leadership 
Academy. The program has 
now run for 16 strong years 
and has helped more than 200 
local business leaders be more 
civically engaged. 

Gateway LA is a proud sponsor 
of this program. “Christina’s 
tenacity to lean into the 
COVID-19 pandemic has helped 
countless local businesses 
survive a challenging time, 
said Chamber Past-Chair Rae 
Lamothe. “She has proven 
herself to be a dynamic and 
innovative leader and she 
receives this honor for her 
dedication to the business 
community.”

GATEWAY BY THE NUMBERS

GATEWAY’S MICHAEL RUSSELL LEADS
KIWANIS SCHOLARSHIP EFFORT

Congratulations to Gateway LA’s own Michael 
Russell for his leadership in the 2022 Kiwanis 
Scholarship program along with his co-chair, 
Sarah Kash of LAWA. This year, the LAX Kiwanis 
distributed over $60,000 in college scholarships 
to very deserving local students. Job well done, 
Michael and Sarah! Congratulations to all the 

students for their hard work. Gateway LA is proud 
to support LAX Kiwanis and their programs that 
give back to the community and our local students. 

For more information on the LAX Kiwanis Club go 
to www.laxkiwanis.org.

Getting Our Street
SumMer Ready

Rafael and the Gateway LA Clean Street team have been working hard to beautify the 
District. In June, the crew spent 7 days getting our medians in shape with weeding, trimming 
and pruning. Rafael is such an asset to our team, and we appreciate all he does to keep us 

looking good! With the increased traffic due to the busy travel season, we also made sure to 
get 61 of our Mexican Fan Palm Trees cleaned up on the eastside of the territory. We thank 

the entire team for their hard work to get us visitor ready.

Gateway LA 2022 YTD - By The Numbers
 JAN FEB MAR APR MAY JUN TOTAL

GRAFFITTI REMOVED 94 86 75 72 81 90 498

ILLEGAL SIGNS & STICKERS REMOVED 32 120 41 28 37 93 351

PRESSURE WASHING HOURS 20 28 24 20 24 32 146

BE ON THE LOOKOUT (BOLO) EMAILS SENT 6 9 5 6 5 10 41

HOMELESS OUTREACH PROVIDED 14 12 16 10 7 9 68

STAKEHOLDER CALLS FOR ASSISTANCE 16 19 20 14 24 31 124

BAGS OF TRASH REMOVED 488 496 490 515 502 525 3016


